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IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Haul R Daze  

September 27, 2020 

 

Tax Discount Deadline 

September 30. 2020 

 

Taxes Due in Full 

December 31, 2020 

 

Penalty on Over Due 

Taxes 

January 1, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

AED  

Located at the  

B-Say-Tah Point Bed 
& Breakfast  

#86 Grove Street 

 

RV of B-Say-Tah 

Municipal Election 2020 

Congratulations to the new Council of the Resort Village of B-Say-
Tah!   

Mayor Isaac Sneath, Councilors Bob Fluter, Paul Korpan, Mitch 
Molnar, and Troy Randall, were  all in by acclamation on July 25, 
2020 and their 4 year term began August 30, 2020.   

Mayor Sneath, Councilors, Fluter, Korpan, Molnar, and Randall sub-
scribed to their Oath of Office as required by The Municipalities Act, 

having their first meeting of 
Council on September 15, 
2020.  Council looks forward 
to serving you as your elected 
members and will do their 
best to continue to maintain 
and improve on many areas 
of the village.   

A kind thank you for years of 
service on council on behalf 
of Mayor Sneath ,Council, to 
former Councilors Mark Gla-
bus and Denis Palmier,  a 
pleasure working with both of 
you, your time and contribu-
tions to discussions and deci-
sions were very much appre-
ciated.  

VILLAGE OFFICE  

OPEN TO THE 

PUBLIC BY AP-

POINTMENT      

ONLY 

Please call, email, fax, Facebook 

messenger or drop box. Office 

visits by appointment . 



  

 

FIRE CHARGES FOR CALL OUTS 

As per our bylaw for fire call outs, the Village of B-Say-Tah will cover the first $1000.00 of the call 

should you require the Fort Qu’Appelle fire department’s assistance. You will be responsible for the 

remainder of the costs if any.  A minimum of $600.00 fee for the fire department to attend for the first 

hour, plus a $200 fee per every hour after.  Refer to our bylaws posted on the village website, and 

keep your insurance provider informed.  

YARD DEBRIS AND WASTE COLLECTION 

Yard debris will be collected every Monday for the months of September and October to assist you 

with your yard clean up.  Please have your debris bagged and out by 7am sharp to ensure pick up.  

Waste collection is every Tuesday at 7am sharp to ensure pick up.   

Please have waste bagged and in a secure bin with secure lid to keep wildlife out.   

PREVENTION OF UNWANTED RODENTS 

Recently, there has been a few reports of rats sited in the village.  Our pest control officer has been 

working diligently to prevent/ eradicate any future problems.  Rat colonies will send out “scouts” this 

time of year and in the spring to look for new harborage.  If they find food source and harborage they 

go back to colony to collect a harem start their new colony.  A colony can swell up to over 1000 in 

one year.  If you see one you may have a problem, they can live anywhere as long as you provide 

shelter and food.  Please read the following tips to prevent a potential problem: 

 Get rid of rubbish piles and old buildings. 

 Eliminate food like bird seed/grain/garbage and water sources. 

 Cut grass around buildings. 

 Use Peppermint essential oil, citronella, and caster oil to keep rats/mice away 

 Eliminate any holes or openings on buildings,  even as small as a loonie 

 Skirting around any sheds, preferably metal 

 Rodent repellant spray 

 Traps along walls of buildings  

 Put out bate boxes on property to bate/kill any 
scouts that initially come into your yard to prevent 
a potential problem 

 Call village office immediately if you think you 
may have a problem 

 Own a cat or dog if possible  
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